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It shall be the policy of the City of Callaway that a clothing allowance for the 

Callaway Police Department will be $500 per year.  The City will pay the vendors 

and if the employee pays for uniforms themselves the City will reimburse the 

employee.  This method does not subject the employee to taxable income.  It also 

insures that the money is being spent for the intended purpose.   

 

Uniform items damaged in the line of duty will be replaced at no cost to the 

employee.  Items damaged or lost due to employee negligence will be the 

employee’s responsibility to replace at his/her own cost. 

 

If the budget is not used in its entirety the balance remains with the City and is not 

carried forward. 

 
 

This policy adopted on July 14, 2015 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Mayor Gretchen Stalboerger 

 

 

______________________________ 

Attest:  Shelly L. Dillon - Clerk 
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